
Introducing our new school logo

We're delighted to
share with you our
brand new school

logo!

As part of the process that began last summer to demerge the former Bishop's Primary School
campuses into five separate schools in their own right, it was agreed that the four newly created
schools, including William Leech C of E Primary School, would receive their own school logo.

We called upon our pupils to help us come up with a logo which would be truly representative of
our school and the community in Lynemouth - something which would celebrate our heritage and
school values and help people to understand what makes our little school so special.

We were really impressed with the quality of the designs we received, but we eventually narrowed
the entries down to a shortlist of just three.

The final design, which is heavily based on the shortlisted entry submitted by Year 6 pupil, Billy,
includes the colours of the Northumbrian flag, a lighthouse to reflect our LIGHT values, a row of
houses to tip a nod to William Leech, the famed local builder from which our school gets its name
and of course, a pickaxe to commemorate our village's mining past.

We really hope you like our new look, as you'll be seeing a lot of it! We will shortly be updating our
signage around school, our website and social media channels, our letterhead and newsletters and
in time, our school jumpers too.

If anyone has any questions about how this change may affect you or your child, please do not
hesitate to get in touch with the school office.

T: 01670 860267
E: adminwl@williamleech.ncea.org.uk
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